
 
 

 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2011 3:22 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WDDN Tower 
 
   The correct tower registration number is 1042694. This is a three tower AM directional. 1042694 is the 
main 229.9m tower. 1042695 & 1042696 are the shorter 61m directional towers it uses at night. It was 
wrong on the BLTTL-20080327AAI application and when I did the STA, I pulled the info off that. 
 
   Do I need to amend or will an email suffice to fix it.  
 
  Sorry, I know you guys shouldn’t be having to track these kind of errors down.  
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 


